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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Marsh Electronics and MarVac Assemblies Announce Strategic Acquisition of Stark Electronics and 
Absolute Quality 

Milwaukee, WI — November 22, 2024 — Marsh Electronics and MarVac Assemblies are excited to 
announce their acquisition of Stark Electronics and Absolute Quality, a highly respected regional 
distributor. This landmark move, rooted in a shared legacy dating back to the 1930s, marks a significant 
milestone in our ongoing journey of innovation and growth. Together, we aim to enhance our service 
offerings, strengthen our market presence, and continue delivering exceptional value to our customers 
and supplier partners. The acquisition will be officially finalized by the month-end. 

Marsh Electronics has a long-standing commitment to providing outstanding value through our robust 
value-added division, MarVac Assemblies. The addition of Stark and Absolute Quality not only enhances 
our capabilities but also exemplifies our shared dedication to partnership and our drive to deliver top-
quality solutions. This expansion significantly amplifies the value we provide to both our suppliers and 
customers across the regions we serve, allowing us to offer even more comprehensive solutions tailored 
to their unique needs. 

“Our focus remains on the talented individuals within our teams and the loyal customers and suppliers 
we proudly support,” said Jim Banovich, CEO of Marsh Electronics.  

Jason Zoubek "The acquisition allows Stark Electronics and Absolute Quality Manufacturing to join 
Marsh Electronics, giving customers access to a broader product line, more manufacturing locations, 
and ongoing investments in technology-driven innovation”. 

As we integrate our companies, we are committed to preserving the rich histories and strong 
reputations of both organizations. We are thrilled about the potential for collaboration, innovation, and 
continued growth this acquisition brings. 

We look forward to forging a brighter future together, built on our shared values, culture and 
commitment to excellence. 

Jim closed with “Together, we are poised to unlock new opportunities and drive greater success through 
our combined expertise.” 

This acquisition is just the beginning of an exciting new chapter for our company. We are confident that 
this partnership will enhance our collective ability to innovate, grow, and serve our customers better 
than ever before. 
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